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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: Eb-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:26:11 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:10 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: Eb-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
I oppose the Enbridge Gas rate increase planned for January 1 2026 Ontarians already face
high inflation interest rates and rising utility costs Even a small increase will hurt households
seniors and small businesses Enbridge should control costs and find alternatives before
passing the burden to customers Please reject or reduce the increase


Name: Randa Parkin


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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